
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
SABINE COUNTY DISTRICT CLERK 

 
COVID-19 VIRUS: EFFECTIVE MONDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2020, THE CLERK'S 

OFFICE WILL NOT ASSIST CUSTOMERS IN-PERSON BECAUSE OF THE RISE IN 

POSITIVE CASES IN SABINE COUNTY. THE CLERK'S OFFICE WILL STILL BE 

OPERATING, ANSWERING PHONES, PROCESSING E-FILES. ANY REQUEST, 

FILINGS OR OTHER DOCUMENTS MAY BE MAILED TO MY OFFICE ALONG 

WITH PAYMENTS. YOU MAY STILL CONTINUE TO CALL 409-787-2912 FOR 

INFORMATION, EMAIL REQUEST AT SABINECODC@GMAIL.COM OR EFILE 

ANY DOCUMENTS. THIS OFFICE WILL REOPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON MONDAY, 

JANUARY 4, 2021. HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR.  

 
ADDITIONALLY, YOU CAN FIND INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE AT 
www.co.sabine.tx.us 

 
 
District Clerk 
Lisa Pitre 
P.O. Box 850 
Hemphill, Texas 75948 

 
(409)787-2912 

 
sabinecodc@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lisa Pitre, Sabine County District Clerk 
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